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Calendar Integration
Automated emails with Personality 
insights before your calls


OVERVIEW

Wouldn't it be helpful to have a 
sneak peek into the personalities of 
those joining your call? 



Crystal's Calendar Integration 
connects with your calendar so you 
can receive automated emails that 
provide a quick overview of 
everyone's DISC type before your 
meeting starts.

How it works

Get started by enabling this feature 
within your Crystal Dashboard. Click 
here and follow the wizard to 
activate the integration.

features

Automated Pre-Meeting Emails: Get 
ahead with a personality insights-
packed email delivered 20 minutes 
before every meeting.



Preview Personality Types: Access 
valuable insights into your meeting 
participants’ personalities, including 
quick communication tips and DISC 
personality comparisons.



Customized Personality Playbooks: 
Craft specialized playbooks about 
you and your meeting participants 
within seconds.

MEETING PREP

Your playbook is ready
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Meeting participants

Jordan K. I - Be engaging View profile

Amelia B. D - Be direct View profile

Irene V. Cs - Be precise View profile
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